
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
This would be a very effective way to encourage more participation and actually better represent all of 
the regular citizens of our state. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Gary DeCamp 
Some Street 
Eugene, OR 97405 
 
 
 


